Collaborative Care Medicaid Program Retroactive Billing Request

Due to increased scrutiny by the Office of Health Insurance Programs, the use of Delay Reason Code 3 has been restricted.  Claims greater than 90 days old may be denied due to timely filing, and need to be resubmitted with a letter from OMH approving the delay.  OMH will approve these on a case by case basis if the justification for the delay is valid.  Exceptions will only be granted due to unavoidable circumstances, so everything possible should be done to submit claims within the 90-day window.  
If you believe your site meets exceptional criteria for the use of the timely filing delay code, please complete the following and submit to OMH for review.
Practice Name: 
Practice Address: 
Medicaid ID: 
RESPONSE TO BE ADDRESSED TO:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Name: 
Title: 
Address: 

Claim Dates Request Exception for:
Reason that claims were not submitted within 90 days:






